
17. ST ALBANS EDUCARE COMMITTEE REPORT

The Board received a report of the St Albans Educare Committee meeting held on 16 April 2002.

The Board resolved to:

1. Request staff to investigate the costs for the Westminster/Courtenay Street site and investigate
the Malvern Park option.

2. Arrange a meeting with the St Albans Educare Management Committee to:

• Advise them of the reduction in options with regard to re-siting.
• Survey the parents who use the Centre to ascertain where they came from.
• Advise the Centre to make a submission to the Annual Plan on the funds provided for the

new site.


